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TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION INC MEETING NOTES
Date 
June 18,  2017 via  Phone link
Time 7.00pm. 

1. Present 

Leon Barnett, Julie Smith-Kingston, Anne Collins, Kent Harbutt and Robert Clyde. 

2. Apologies 
Diane Kinghorn  (advised absent until the end of July), Michael Brown
3. Confirmation of Minutes 
The minutes were accepted

Moved : Kent 
Seconder: Anne, Carried
4. Business Arising

Kent advised that he had spoken with Andrew Colqhuon and is using him to assist in Schools programs. He has affiliated and has all the necessary qualifications.

Robert indicated that they are working on the calendar to upload to the website.
5. Declaration of Interests 

None declared by committee attending 

6. Reports 
Leon spoke briefly about the Devonport Junior Tournament. The report was written up by Mark Hudson. In summary it was good event but there was no detail of final expenditure included. The report was distributed to all committee. 
7. Correspondence
Leon made a full distribution of the affiliation flyers to all centres and clubs. 
8. Treasurer’s Report 

Michael report has been circulated. There were no questions of the report and comment can be made next meeting.
Moved : Robert
Seconded : Julie, Carried

Leon commented that committee need to refer to Michael Browns email which describes the distribution of the State Grant. 
9. Items of General Business
Anne spoke about the fact that most clubs have their own  facebook and websites. The Tas Squash website needs some work and improvement.

Leon suggested there may be funds under the Grant heading of Communication. He will investigate with Michael.
Anne asked about the KPI’s that have been set for the year. This needs to be discussed and understood by all. Leon indicated that Squash Australia have received more funding (based on a report of higher participation).  The CEO will talk with Leon about this in the near future.
In regard to the Strategic Plan, Kent will locate past documents and distribute.
Anne indicated that she has problems trying to link to the Squash Tasmania website. It was explained that the Squash Australia website is the main portal for all states and they act as the host.

Leon indicated that he is still picking up players on the Matrix that are not affiliated and these players are also still entering competition. We need to 

Ensure that these players are identified and removed from the Matrix if they do not comply.     

 10. Close and Set date for next meeting

Close: 7.50pm            

Next meeting    13 Aug  2017@  7.00pm. via phone link.
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